

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you."

September 28, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

The beautiful thing about a Catholic education is that you, as parents, have given this gift of love so generously to your children in the hopes that a solid moral foundation will be laid in their lives and a relationship with God will begin and carry on for their lifetime. The sacrifices each of you makes does not go on noticed and I thank you for doing so and I am sure your children do as well.

It is hard to believe that September is gone and forward we march into October. Next week we will have two assemblies. The first assembly is an assembly that is provided via grants to Sayreville on the environment. Grades kindergarten through fifth will enjoy this fun-filled educational program on Monday. On Tuesday, the Sayreville fire department will be here for Fire Prevention month and our preschoolers through third grade will benefit from this program.

We will be electing student council's executive board and classroom reps next week and will celebrate the executive board during our first Friday Mass on October 6th. I invite parents to join us every first Friday to be part of the school's celebration of Mass.

Finally, this is the last hard copy of a white envelope you will be receiving until the last Thursday of October. All other white envelopes are sent electronically and contain much valuable information so please be sure to look for the email each week.

As always you are in my prayers,

Elena Malinconico Principal